
92.11.23

NEW FORMULATION

GREEN CROSS(R)

LIQUID LEATHERJACKET KILLER

FOR CONTROL OF LEATHERJACKETS IN LAWNS

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS:  1 L

CONCENTRATED:

CONTAINER WILL TREAT 340 SQ. METRES (3650 SQ.FT.)

GUARANTEE:

Diazinon.......................12.5%

REG. NO.: 20,853  P. C. P. ACT

CAUTION          DANGER

FLAMMABLE        POISON

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Fisons Horticulture Inc.
600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

DIRECTIONS:

FOR USE
ON

DILUTION RATES AREA OF COVERAGE TIMING 



GREEN 
CROSS DIAL-
A-SPRAY
SETTING*

COMPRESSED AIR
SPRAYER 

Apply 300 mL (0.5
pint) LEATHERJACKET 
KILLER on 100 sq.
metres+ (1,075 sq.
ft.) of lawn. (3 mL 
of concentrate will
treat 1 sq. metre.)

Apply evenly
on short
grass from
Oct. to
March.
Repeat in 
7-10 days if
necessary 

Leather
jackets
(crane
flies)

6 Mix 6 mL of
LEATHERJACKET
KILLER in I L of
water (2 table
spoons per
gallon)

CAUTION:  KEEP OFF GRASS UNTIL DRY

+NOTE:  100 sq. metres is approximately 10 paces x 10 paces (1 pace - 1
metre)

*The GREEN CROSS DIAL-A-SPRAY(R) is a hose-end sprayer with various settings. 
The number of the setting is the number of mL of product being applied per
litre of water.  PLEASE REFER TO THE DIAL-A-SPRAY LABEL AND PAMPHLET FOR USE
INSTRUCTIONS.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND PETS.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or
absorbed through the skin.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin, clothing and avoid
inhalation of spray mist.  Wear protective gloves when handling and
measuring.  Wash hands thoroughly after handling and before eating, drinking,
etc.  Do not contaminate food, food utensils, feed or water.  Do not use in
home.  Do not store or use near heat or flame.  Toxic to bees, birds, fish
and wildlife, including waterfowl.

FIRST AID:

This product contains a petroleum distillate.  If swallowed, do not induce
vomiting.  Obtain medical attention immediately.  If on skin, remove
contaminated clothing and wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If in eyes,
flush with water for 5-10 minutes and obtain medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Diazinon is an organophosphorous pesticide and, as such, is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

Do not re-use empty container.  Dispose of empty container in garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the label and



subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons or property arising
from the use or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R)Registered trademark of Fisons Horticulture Inc.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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